
Iowa Beef Expo Entries
Wes Chism, JWC Marketing is collecting entries for the 60th Charolais Sale

 at the Iowa Beef Expo to be held Monday, February 12, 2024 at 1:30 p.m.

All bulls must be born on or before April 30, 2023 yet not prior to January 1, 2022.

 All Iowa Beef Expo health rules will be adhered to.

Iowa Charolais Breeders Association Beef Expo Sale Rules include—

   Consignor limit of 2 bulls per AICA breeder number. No limit on 
   female entries.

   Substitution lots are permitted but must be approved by sale   
   management prior to arrival.

   All bulls under 15 months of age must meet a minimum WDA of 
   3 lbs.; Bulls 15 months and older must meet a minimum of 2.2 lbs. 
   WDA. Bulls failing to meet these minimums will not be allowed to sell and 
    must leave the cattle barn.**

Iowa Beef Expo Entry Deadline:  December 10, 2023

IBE Entry Fees payable and mailed to:                     Scan for IBE Entry Form: 

JWC Marketing LLC                                                    
PO Box 1368
Platte City, MO 64079
 
Contact: Wes Chism
281-761-5952 
office@jwcmarketing.com
 

 

 

 

 

 


